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From: Sonja Garrett

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 3: 36 PM
To: lilia Cesena

Subjed: So sorry I missed the meeting...

Hi Lily:

I' ve been in a wheel chair since a week ago Saturday with a knee injury and completely forgot about it! Had an Ortho

appointment that afternoon and wouldn' t of had a way down there. I' m so sorry. I think as a result of this, I would like

to tender my resignation from this committee. I have enjoyed it so much and know that I am on my third year however,
with a possible pending surgery and the many upcoming facets of my job, I think it best to offer my resignation.

It has been a pleasure knowing you and all of the members of the committee. I feet iike this would be the best time
since we have so may commissioners serving.

I have not had a chance to request donations for the upcoming Exchange program in July however, once you have

selected the kids from here and get the names of those from Odawara, it will be easy to get tickets from Sea World and
the Living Coast Discovery. Perhaps someone else would like to take this over. I can make arrangements to drop off the
letterhead to the office if you would like me to.

Thanks for everything Lily.

Kindest regards,

Soni Garrett


